
 

April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for the Mount Vernon Library Commons in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Mount Vernon, located at 208 Kincaid 

Street, Mount Vernon, Washington, 98273.  

The funding would be used for construction of the commercial kitchen portion of this multi-use 

project. The Mount Vernon Library Commons will include public library services, community 

center space, and structured parking with a public mega charging electric vehicle charging floor, 

park and ride, and transit stop. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  


